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PRESS RELEASE

The Australian launch of the 8th Annual Global Go to Think Tank Index Report will be hosted by the Australian Institute of International Affairs (AIIA), the Australian Strategic Policy Institute (ASPI) and the Strategic and Defence Studies Centre (SDSC) at the Australian National University and The Australia Institute (TAI).

Date & Time:

Friday, 23 January 2015 – 10am to 12pm

Venue:

Australian Institute of International Affairs

Stephen House 32, Thesiger Court, Deakin

Produced by the Think Tanks and Civil Societies Program at the University of Pennsylvania, the Global Go To Think Tanks Report is the most comprehensive ranking of the world's top think tanks. The 2014 Report will be launched at the University of Pennsylvania, the Center for Strategic and International Studies in Washington, D.C, the Carnegie Council for Ethics in International Affairs in New York City as well as in 30 other cities across the world. Visit www.gotothinktank.com/index/ to learn more about the Report.
The report is embargoed until 2.30am Friday 23 January (AEST). The results of the index will be announced at 10.30 Friday 23 January (AEST).
Background Information

The Australian Institute of International Affairs (www.internationalaffairs.org.au) was established in 1933 as an independent non-political body that promotes an interest in, and understanding of, international affairs. The AIIA operates nationwide with more than 1,300 members. The AIIA provides a forum for discussion and educates and disseminates ideas via its journals Australian Journal of International Affairs, Emerging Scholars and Australian Outlook, the AIIA’s national online showcase for high-quality analysis and comment on international affairs. 

The Australian Strategic Policy Institute (www.aspi.org.au) is an independent, non-partisan think tank that produces expert and timely advice for Australia’s strategic and defence leaders. ASPI generates new ideas for government, allowing them to make better-informed decisions for Australia’s future. ASPI is one of the most authoritative and widely quoted contributors to public discussions on strategic policy issues in Australia. It is a recognised and authoritative Australian voice in international discussion of strategic issues, especially in the Asia-Pacific region.

The Strategic and Defence Studies Centre (www.ips.cap.anu.edu.au/sdsc) is part of the ANU College of Asia & the Pacific. The Centre’s aim is to advance the study of strategic problems, especially those 
relating to the East Asia and Pacific regions. The Centre is a leading academic body in Australia specialising in studies of strategy and defence. Centre members give lectures and seminars at ANU and other universities, as well as to various government departments.

The Australia Institute (www.tai.org.au) is the country’s most influential progressive think tank. It conducts research on a broad range of economic, social and environmental issues in order to inform public debate and bring greater accountability to the democratic process. The Institute is funded by donations from individuals, philanthropic trusts and commissioned research. With no formal political or commercial ties, the Institute is in a position to maintain its independence while advancing a vision for a fair and progressive Australia.

For more information or to RSVP, please contact intern3@internationalaffairs.org.au. 
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